
Wanted: Volunteers to Serve as Part-time Gate Guys/Gals 

 

With the changed seating patterns on the deck at Fort Lauderdale for this year’s Short Course National 

Swimming Championships, we are looking for a few friendly, outgoing, energetic, happy volunteers to 

work as Gate Guys/Gals in Training.  If you like meeting and greeting people and being a part of the 

action, then this may be a great opportunity for you. 

To apply contact our head Gate Guy, Jim Everett (jim.everett@ymcatvidaho.org), and indicate which 

sessions you could work.  Jim, or one of the other Gate Guys, will then get in touch with you.  Those 

folks ultimately selected will be given a one-hour orientation on Tuesday, April 6
th

, during Registration.  

You will also be given a coveted Gate Guy/YMCA Security shirt which you can take home and wear at 

appropriate times. 

To be part of the fun, apply now! 

 


